
Patricia,

Thank	you	for	the	e-mail.	I	am	not	familiar	with	the	request	and	was
not	aware	that	an	appeal	was	filed.	I	will	coordinate	with	the	police
department	and	further	response	will	be	provided.

	

Stay	safe!

	

Nicole	I.	Taub

Interim	Chief	of	Staff	and	Operations

Town	Solicitor

Town	of	Braintree

One	JFK	Memorial	Drive

Braintree,	MA	02184

Office:	(781)	794-8153

	

CONFIDENTIALITY	NOTICE:		The	information	contained	in	this	e-mail
message,	including	attachments,	is	for	the	sole	use	of	the	intended
recipient(s)	and	may	contain	confidential	or	privileged	information.
Any	unauthorized	review,	use,	disclosure,	or	distribution	is	prohibited.
If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient,	and	receive	this	communication	in
error,	please	contact	the	sender	by	reply	e-mail	and	destroy	all	copies
of	the	original	message.		Thank	you.

	

	

From:	Rastellini,	Patricia	(SEC)
[mailto:patricia.rastellini@state.ma.us]	
Sent:	Wednesday,	April	15,	2020	11:07	AM
To:	Taub,	Nicole	
Cc:	efalcon@aclum.org;	SEC-DL-PREWEB	
Subject:	SPR20/625

	

CAUTION:	This	email	was	sent	from	an	external	source.	Please	be	extra
vigilant	when	replying,	opening	attachments	or	clicking	links.

	

Hello,

	

From Taub,	Nicole	<ntaub@braintreema.gov>
Subject RE:	SPR20/625

To Rastellini,	Patricia	(SEC)	<patricia.rastellini@state.ma.us>
Date Wed,	15	Apr	2020	18:15:52	+0000



Please	be	aware,	the	Supervisor	of	Records	has	issued	a	determination
relating	to	an	appeal	in	which	you	were	involved.	This	determination	is
attached,	and	available	online
at:http://www.sec.state.ma.us/AppealsWeb/AppealsStatus.aspx
2fAppealsWeb%2fAppealsStatus.aspx.&c=E,1,2x3W7wmh6vKyAQyLJjBEtBGHUg2Jg64
bQTn24HjrVl40VtY6ffGu5vJ_AkHxQjegqR5IX7LM4EiTfHFeJpUPUxbjeQHhOgPZ3HfwAgx
3ilfy&typo=1>	.

	

If	you	have	any	questions,	please	contact	the	Public	Records	Division
at	617-727-2832	or	pre@sec.state.ma.us		.

	

Thank	you,

	

Patricia	Rastellini,	Office	manager

Office	of	the	Secretary	of	the	Commonwealth

Public	Records	Division

One	Ashburton	Place,	Room	1719

Boston,	MA	02108

617-727-2832

	

	


